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Katten will present the “Trends in Leveraged Finance for the Restaurant and Franchise Market: 
Tackling COVID and the Road Ahead” webinar at 2:00 p.m. (ET) on Tuesday, June 23. Commercial 
Finance partners Brett Fox, Derek Ladgenski and Elizabeth Hermann Smith will discuss larger 
leveraged finance trends in tackling the effects of COVID-19 on the restaurant and franchise finance 
verticals, and a look at the road ahead. This is part of a broader webinar series being offered by 
Katten on the various legal implications of the COVID-19 pandemic.

For more information, please contact Katten Webinar Support.
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WEBINAR

https://katten.com/
mailto:USR-FRM-KattenWebinarSupport@katten.com?subject=Inquiry%3A%20Leveraged%20Finance%20Webinar%20(June%2023%2C%202020)
https://katten.com/Derek-Ladgenski
mailto:dl@katten.com
https://katten.com/Brett-Fox
mailto:brett.fox@katten.com

